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2 0 AUG 1968 
Serial: 785 

Honorable Edward Whitaker 
City Council 
Pacific Grove, California 93950 

Dear Mr. Whitaker: 

The Coast Guard concurs in the actions proposed by your letter 
of 7 August 1968 concerning Point Pinos Light Station. They should 
improve control over the area and eliminate ambiguities caused by 
the present signs. Our regulations already prohibit any acts in 
violation of city ordinances. 

The Commander, Monterey Group, will be responsible for scheduling and 
conducting periodic joint inspections with a representative of the 
City Manager. 

I hope that these actions will result in satisfactory safety and 
conservation of resources in the area. 

Sincerely yours. 

D. W. SINCLAIR 
Captain, U. S. Coast Guard 

Chief of Staff, Twelfth Coast Guard District 

Copy to: 
Commander, Monterey Group 
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